
February 17, 2019 
 





WE ENTER TO WORSHIP GOD 

  Opening Chorus  

  Time of Greeting    

  Welcome and Registration 

  Certificate Presentation 
 

  Prelude 

  Invocation/Prayer    

*Call to Worship      
 

*Hymn                    “Sweet, Sweet Spirit”  Pg 243        2 

  Prayer Concerns/Prayer      

  Giving of Our Tithes and Offerings              
              

*Doxology   Pg 253  

  Choir              

*Praise and Worship         

  Scripture                       Romans 14:12-19                     1                     33 

**Message       Pastor Toby Wagoner   

 "Stumbling Blocks"    

 *Hymn                    “In the Garden”   Pg  187 
  
 *Benediction          

 
WE DEPART TO SERVE GOD  

 




*Congregation standing as able 

**Children dismissed for children’s church 

 

This Week at FBC 

Sunday            9:30 Sunday School  

            10:45 Morning Worship 

   LOVE to GO 

            6:30 Adult Bible Study 

   All Youth Groups 

Wednesday 6:30 Adult Bible Study 

   Youth Groups 

  7:30 Choir Practice 

Thursday 1:00 Game Day for Adults 

  7:00 CIRCLE 

Saturday         8:30 Men’s Prayer Breakfast 

11:30 CommUnity Kitchen– Susan West Crew 

   

***************************************** 
Nursery Today-  Jen Wagoner  

Junior Church Today- Jessica Morgan 

Bell Ringer Today- Kian McGoskey 

Nursery Next Week (2/24)- Bev Stephenson 

Junior Church for Next Week (2/24)- Fred & Seth McGoskey 

Bell Ringer for Next Week (2/24)- Isaac Adkins 

February Junior Usher- John Wagoner 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
WELCOME to our service of worship on this Lord’s Day!  If 

you are a guest, please be sure to sign the registration pad as it is 

passed to all members.  If you are looking for a church home, we 

would have you consider First Baptist.   

 

Announcements  

Everyone is welcome to come tonight to hear Pastor Toby 

preach on Finding Strength in Weakness.  Be a part of 

FBC15! 

  

Anchor Articles or ideas are due to the office on 

Wednesday, February 20.  
 

Our wonderful artist in resident Carolyn Brown is starting 

another painting class that will be on Thursday evenings 

from 6-8. If you are interested in joining this class, please 

contact the office or Carolyn. The cost is $20 for supplies.  
 

There will be a Bible Conference on March 2 at Parchment 

Valley. Dr. Trent Eastman will present “A Shadow of the 

New Creation” The Book of Exodus, Israel’s Deliverance, 

The Establishment of the Covenant and The Tabernacle. 

Registration is at 8:30 and the cost is $15.00 and includes 

lunch and snacks. If you are interested in attending, please 

contact Susan in the office. Registration deadline must be 

postmarked and payment included by February 25. 
 

Game Day for the Adults has been very well received. The 

games will continue to be every Thursday afternoon from 

1:00 to 3:00 through March. If you have missed it before, 

come and enjoy! 
 

The adults will be going to see The Games Afoot! in 

Parkersburg on March 10. If you are interested in going, 

please contact Dena Williams. The tickets are $15 for 

Seniors and $17 for Adults. All are welcome to go.  
 

Youth News 
Thanks to our Big Bell Ringer this morning! – Kian 

McGoskey 
 

The Spring Children’s Rally will be Saturday, 

March 9 at Parchment Valley Conference Center. 

The church will cover the cost for each child and a 

t-shirt if you register in the office by February 

21. 

2/10/2019 

Our Attendance  

Morning Worship                               106 

Sunday School              31 

Sunday Evening Adults                     23 

Sunday Evening Youth                     15 

Wednesday Evening Adult Study         31 

Wednesday Evening Youth                            28

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
Check out women's ministries on Facebook:  WV 

American Baptist Women's Ministries. Get up-to-date 

information on women's ministries throughout the state by 

going to:  wvbc.org/partners/auxilliaries/WV ABWM. 

 

ATTENTION GIRLS:  It is time to apply for the 

Scholarship/Loan Program offered through the American 

Baptist Women's Ministries.  Information for the 

application process is in the February Anchor or in the 

Women's Corner outside the church office.  Deadline is 

March 1. 

 

Today get something for your sweetheart! ABWM is 

sponsoring LOVE to GO immediately after church to raise 

donations for 2 mission projects. We will be giving to the 

Love Gift and Cece’s Friends. Sweets for the sweet and 

more will be available.  

 

CIRCLE will meet on Thursday at 7:00 at the home of 

Jennifer Wagoner. All women are encouraged to come be 

a part of this wonderful group! 
 
 

              
Men’s Fellowship had a good time at their meeting on 

Tuesday. They had 11 men attend. Their next meeting will 

be March 12 at 6:30 in the Fellowship Hall. All men are 

invited to come! 

 

This Saturday at 8:30, our men will join others in the Good 

Hope Association for their Annual Prayer Breakfast. This 

year, the group will meet at Hopewell Baptist Church in 

Mt. Alto. All men are encouraged to participate in this 

event. If you need a ride, please let the office know.  

 

 
FAITH is always personal, yet not private, and is 

expressed freely and openly within the community of faith.  

The final hymn is an invitation to come forward to those 

who wish to follow Christ as Savior and Lord, to renew 

their faith, or to unite with the membership of this church. 

 
 

February Memory Verse: John 3:16 “For God so loved the 
world that He gave His only begotten Son, that whoever 
believes in Him should not perish but have everlasting 
life.” (NKJV)  

***** 
The flowers today are given by Sandy Confer. 

***** 

Upcoming Events 

Feb 17- Love to Go; Feb 20-Anchor Articles Due; 

Feb 21-Senior Adult Game Day; CIRCLE; Feb 23- 

Men’s Prayer Breakfast; Feb 28- Senior Adult 

Game Day; Mar 1- America for Christ Offering 

begins; Mar 2- Bible Conference 

***** 
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Reaching Out, Inviting In, 
Growing in Christ Together 

 

Pastor Toby Wagoner 
 (304) 377-6796 

 

Music Ministry 
       Abbi Woods                       Ann Johnson 
          Pianist                              Organist 
        Choir Director                              Youth Director 

 

Listen to our broadcast on WTHM 92.5 FM 11:30-Noon 

Streamed at www.wthmfm.com 

http://wvbc.org/partners/auxilliaries/WV

